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The Fort Bend ISD Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC) is made up of parents of children with special needs representing all FBISD campuses.  The purpose of the SEPAC is to help foster and facilitate understanding, respect, and appropriate education for all children with special needs, while supporting families and educators who strive for these goals. 
 
The 2017-18 SEPAC representative for Fort Settlement Middle School is Dorothy Handy.  Dorothy has agreed to serve as the liaison between the school, parents of children with special needs, and district special education representatives.  She will provide input to and receive information directly from the Special Education Department.  To contact Dorothy directly, please email dorothyhandy401@gmail.com or call/text to 508-680-6873.
 
The SEPAC encourages open communication, understanding, and mutual respect among all students, parents, campus teachers and personnel, and district educators.  We appreciate your support as we work to fulfill the district’s mission of inspiring and equipping all students to pursue a future beyond what they can imagine.   This starts with you.  Please don’t hesitate to contact Dorothy with any questions, concerns, or ideas.  The next SEPAC meeting is December 5, so please contact Dorothy if you have anything that you would like discussed with the district special education team.  
 
As a reminder, you can find more information about FBISD Special Education at https://www.fortbendisd.com/Domain/77.
 
 
Dorothy Handy
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